
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
Monday, March 24th-Play 

University Field Trip
Please return permission slips next week.

Classroom Reminders
Please remember to send in only 
one item for show and share. 
We have limited time allotted 

for share time and multiple 
kiddos to get through everyday.

The kiddos enjoy interactive toys 
and stuffies (please no books).

What we’re learning…
This week we learned about 
transportation and practiced 

using scissors! We cut paper, 
playdoh and putty!
We had a visit from the Grand 

Island Highway Department on 
Wednesday and they brought a 

snowplow for us to see and 
touch! This week we also learned 
about buses, airplanes, trains, hot 

air balloons and boats! During 
craft time, we did a ton of gluing, 

used paint sticks, bingo dabbers 
and did some sponge painting 
with Miss Morgan!

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came in 
for our acro class. We danced 

and practiced our tumbling.
We were able to get outside on 
the playground almost every day 

this week! The kiddos loved 
getting fresh air and enjoyed the 

sunshine! We have added a 
spring countdown to our morning 
circle. We only have 6 more days 

until its officially spring!

March 10th-14h 
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